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Dear Parents, 
 
In our Class Worship sessions, we have been thinking about Harvest, thankfulness and our 
wonderful planet. We have focused on generosity in particular. Mr Hughes delivered an 
amazing yet shocking assembly about the current health of planet Earth. We have been 
thinking about how we can help and what we can do to make a difference. Each Key Stage 2 
class has chosen a charity to support. After researching all of the charities and taking a vote, 
Year Three have decided to support Fauna and Flora International. In the children’s own 
words, here are some of the reasons why we have chosen to help this wonderful cause: 
 
We have chosen to support Fauna and Flora because some animals are close to extinction. The 
charity has already saved thousands of animals like the Antiguan racer snake. We need to 
protect the habitats of mountain gorillas and Sumatran tigers. Fauna and Flora also want to 
combat the illegal wildlife trade. Did you know that poor pangolins are being killed for their 
meat and scales? The charity even works hard to save our seas and our trees. It is not too late! 
If we act now, we can save our wonderful world.  
 
On Friday 22nd October, we are going to have a non-uniform day. We ask that each child 
donates £2 in order to support the fabulous Fauna and Flora charity. Year Three are currently 
thinking about other ways that we could raise money and awareness. Keep your eyes peeled 
for further updates!   
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Year Three 
 
 
 

 


